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 Kalskag is back in full swing for school, kind of. The 26 bus runs makes for 

a hectic schedule still.  Students are still showing up sporadically for GMSHS. 

Some days there are a lot of students and other day there are close to half.  

Students in shop have worked on a wide variety of projects. Snowmachine chain 

case repair, welding, skinning a fox and four wheel drive assembly. GMSHS’s new 

math teacher John Aretano seems to be right at home with the students here. Many 

of the students and staff have commented on how much they enjoy his teaching 

and they are glad he is a part of the Grizzly Team! 

 

 JOGES has had great attendance with most students showing up more often 

than not.  JOGES is offering tutoring at this time. It’s amazing with 26 bus runs 

that the tutoring bus schedule would line up perfectly. 

 

 ZLES has had decent attendance.  With the newly opened ice road to Bethel, 

we have seen some absent students more recently.  Students have signed out cross 

country skis and are enjoying the massive amounts of snow we have been blessed 

with. 

 

 ASAA has received our declaration that we will not be participating in 

basketball this year. Many other districts have built mitigation plans and are 

practicing and playing basketball. Even some schools within YKHC’s region. We 

will have to decide soon if Kuspuk students will be allowed to participate in Mix 6 

volleyball and wrestling. Those two sports have been postponed until after spring 

break.  


